
 

 

 
Welcome back everyone! We hope you had an enjoyable break last week.  
 
PARENT-TEACHER MEETINGS 
We have rescheduled the parent-teacher meetings which  
will now take place on Thursday 5th March between 3.00pm and 6.00pm. The teachers will be available in their classroom 
during this time. 
In order to accommodate everyone these meetings should take no more than 10 minutes. If you have a specific issue or concern 
that may take longer please contact the teacher for an alternative appointment where you will have more time and not feel 
rushed. Some parents have already met with the class teacher so you do not need to attend this meeting unless you wish to do 
so. If this time is not suitable please contact the class teacher.  
Please Note-Clubs will operate as normal between 3.00pm and 4.00pm. The 325 club will also be available should you wish your 
child to remain in school. This club is £2 to attend. Please see reply slip below and return to the teacher. Thank you. 
 
FRIENDS OF CRPS 
A special thank you to all who attended the half term disco. It was enjoyed by everyone and was a lovely way to finish before the 
break. The disco raised £222 for school funds.  
 
SHARED EDUCATION 
See website calendar for details of Shared Education events.  

ASH WEDNESDAY 
Wednesday 26th February-Ashes in the hall at 11.00am 
 
P5 ASSEMBLY 
Friday 6th March at 1.30pm 
 
BOOK WEEK  
2nd March to 6th March-Focus on Literacy for World Book Day 2020 
 

CELEBRATING WORLD BOOK DAY  
Friday 6th March –Dress Up for World Book Day 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER  

Monday 9th March-for all pupils 

 
ST PATRICK’S CELEBRATIONS 
Friday 13th March-Whole school Ceili 9.30am-11.30am in the hall. Wear something green. All welcome. School closes at 12 
NOON.  
Monday 16th and Tuesday 17th March- School closed for St Patrick’s Day holidays. 

 

P4 FIRST CONFESSION 
Thursday 12th March-in the assembly hall at 1.15pm 
 
CONFIRMATION  

Saturday 28th March-at 11.00am. Refreshments in parish hall afterwards.  

 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
PARENT-TEACHER REPLY SLIP  
Please return the reply slip to the class teacher so that he/she can prepare appropriately for the meeting. 
 
Child’s Name_______________________ Class ______________________ 
 
I/We will attend the parent-teacher meeting on Thursday 5th March between 3.00pm and 6.00pm     YES  /  NO 
 
SIGNED ______________________ DATE ___________ 
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